
 

 

May 26 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE – OFFICE CLOSURERS  

Residents are advised that on WEDNESDAY, JUNE 29 the Central Darling Shire Council’s 

Menindee and Ivanhoe administration offices will be closed. The Wilcannia Council Office 

and Post Office will close at 10am and reopen again at 3pm. 

The closures are necessary to allow for all staff to attend an important training workshop.   

Council apologises for any inconvenience and asks residents to plan ahead regards these 

closures.  

Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

 

 


